
 

Event announcement: 

The "2022 The Road to Taiwan KOM-Summer" will be held on 

September 2 (Friday) this week. Due to the formation of typhoon 

"Xuan Lannuo" and other factors, please pay special attention to 

the following instructions. 

1. If the Central Weather Bureau issues an offshore typhoon warning 

before the event started, the event will be cancelled. If the 

cancellation is made, the relevant matters will be announced 

separately. 

2. If the activity starts as usual and the weather goes bad, the activity 

may end in front of the Bilui Sacred Tree. 

3. Please follow the guidance of the commanding staff and pass 

carefully when passing through the constructing area at Guanyuan 

section on the event day.  

4. If the participant does not plan to go to Hualien to participate in 

the typhoon factor, please fill in the cancellation application form 

before 9:30 tomorrow morning. The TCF will send materials - 

waterproof backpacks, commemorative shirts, completion medals 

and other materials, and refund the chip deposit of 500 NTD and 

the registration fee of 500 NTD, a total of 1,000 NTD. 

cancellation application form：

https://forms.gle/yNHPUtLeVPwfauUo6 

 

https://forms.gle/yNHPUtLeVPwfauUo6


 

 

5. Right now, the TCF staff have entered Wuling, Guanyuan and 

Hualien areas to closely observe the effect of weather of the 

typhoon. On (9/1 Thurs.) tomorrow afternoon, the pre-event 

briefing will be held at Fushi Elementary School, see you then! 

 

Sincerely, Taiwan Cyclist Federation 2022.8.31  

 

Taiwan Cyclist Federation 

Contact:  

Tel：+886-2-8919-3595   

Fax：+886-2-8919-3311   

E-Mail：service@cyclist.org.tw   

Website: www.cyclist.org.tw   

Address: 1F., No.17, Lane 100, Sec. 2, Zhongxing Road, Xindian District, New 

Taipei City 231, Taiwan, R.O.C. 
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